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Postponement of service start from the initial plan of summer in some areas 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support of Green Beans. 

 

We have expanded our service areas smoothly as many customers shop with us since it was launched in July. We 

however decided to postpone the service offer in the areas below, where we initially planned to start in the 

summer of 2023, because we keep receiving many orders that are close to the delivery capacity. 

  

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to customers in these areas. We will start to offer 

the service in the areas as soon as we are ready. We will inform you once again when the launch timing is 

decided. 

 

Please rest assured that the benefits offered to the pre-registered customers will remain effective when the 

service area is expanded.  

 

We will continue to do our utmost to meet the needs of as many customers as possible under the brand concept 

of "Transform shopping. Change daily living.” 

 

We appreciate your continuous patronage of Green Beans. 

 

 

Areas where service launch is postponed: 

Tokyo: Meguro Ward, Setagaya Ward, Koto Ward, Edogawa Ward 

Chiba Prefecture: Urayasu City, Yotsukaido City, Yachiyo City 

Kanagawa Prefecture: Kawasaki City (Kawasaki Ward, Saiwai Ward, Miyamae Ward, Tama Ward, Asao Ward) 

*We plan to expand the service areas to Takatsu Ward and Nakahara Ward in September.) 
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